Class visit Fox English on Wednesday 6th March 2024.

I had the great pleasure of visiting Fox's class where I saw a high level of engagement and a high level of pride in their work.

RE English Lesson.

This was a recap of the last lesson, The doubling Rule. Before they did work in small groups. This was teacher lead with some independent learning and recapping on the lesson from the day before. 

Pupil independent Learning.

The report was an African news article for the TV,  they had to do planning for the news article finding out and writing a fact they had found and looking at using a good level of words to extend this information into  a news article, they also had to decide on how they would be handing over to the next news reader, to give there fact they had found out about Africa. 

I listened to them telling me about the progress they have made in all aspects of school life and how proud they are of their work. 

I would like to thank everyone for making me so welcome it was lovely to see how grown up they are and how they are all growing into wonderfully mature people.

Ian Patten
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